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NATIONAL SEMINAR ON ALTERNATIVE AND TECHNOLOGY-BASED
TEACHING STRATEGIES

The Southeast Center for Training and Development will conduct the
National Seminar on Alternative and Technology-Based Teaching Strategies
with the theme “Rediscovering the Importance of Strategies in the Delivery of
Learning” on the following dates and venues:

November 12-14, 2010 Romulo Hall, Teachers Camp, Baguio City
January 28-30, 2011 CAP Auditorium, Iloilo City

The objectives of the seminar are to:

a. realize the value of strategies in the teaching and learning process;

b. discuss the concept of strategies and their importance to the
teaching and learning process;

c. identify alternative strategies that can be used on specific
classroom needs;

d. create an instructional plan using alternative strategies; and

e. design and implement different materials using multi-media
instruction.

The participants to this activity are teachers from both elementary and
secondary levels handling different subject areas and subject assignments.

A registration fee of One Thousand Eight Hundred Eighty Pesos
(PhP1,880.00) shall be charged to each participant inclusive of lunch (2) and
snacks (4), seminar materials, bags and certificates. Accommodation is not
included in the registration fee. However, the secretariat shall assist in the board
and lodging needs of participants.

For more information, contact Mr. Ed Soliman, SECTD, #40 Waling-Waling
Street, Dolores, Tarlac City at mobile phone nos.: 0917-5147-952/0918-6599-546;
telephone no.: (045) 491-4117 or through e-mail address:
southeastdlc@yahoo.com.
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